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Jackson Co Seeks Suspect Van Info
(KNZA)--Public help is being sought by Jackson County investigators as they try to solve several
recent burglaries. 

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse says the current goal is to identify the driver of an early 1990's
green Oldsmobile Silhouette mini-van, photographed in the area of a burglary. 

It happened around noon Tuesday near 118th and G Road. 

A green minivan was also reported near two other burglaries that happened October 3rd. 

One took place near 110th and N Road while the other happened near 126th and S Road. 

Morse asks that anyone with information related to the owner, or driver, of the van contact his office
at (785) 364-2251. 
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